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I believe the State of Ohio has an obligation to protect our natural 
resources and should regard the protection of Lake Erie as a priority.

I do not support the Icebreaker Wind Turbine project.  I am very 
concerned about the industrialization of Lake Erie.  I strongly urge 
the Ohio Power Siting Board to uphold its decision to include 33 
critical conditions in its permit to build wind turbines on Ohio’s 
greatest natural resource.

Charles Hogue
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Robert Hahn

Regarding case 16-1871-EL-BGN, please prohibit wind turbines on 
Lake Erie and do not move forward with the Icebreaker Wind 
Turbine project.  Wind turbines are unsightly and have a much larger 
natural footprint than a minimal-polluting natural gas electric 
generator.

Dan J Ouellette

DO NOT "TRASH LAKE ERIE" WITH WINDMILLS!!!
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